ANNOUNCEMENTS

Worship: Sundays at 11 we gather for worship.

From Cochrane Centre: You're Invited!

Please join us for a light lunch and community conversation following the service on September 17th.

- Update you on recent developments here at the Cochrane Centre:
- Share plans for the coming months; and
- Hear your thoughts, questions and ideas about how we can best use our beautiful community space going forward

No Scents Makes Good Sense! A friendly reminder that members of our congregation are sensitive to scented products. Reactions can vary from not being able to breathe to severe headaches. Thank you for helping.

Envelopes: Do you need envelopes? If so please contact Harold Grandy. Email: hgrandy@nf.sympatico.ca.

Announcements: If you wish to have an announcement included in the bulletin, please have it into the office by Wednesday at 5:00 p.m.

Recycling: Did you know that the church has account at Evergreen Recycling on Elizabeth Avenue and Blackmarsh Road? Drop off your recyclables and use the church's phone number for the account number (7223023) and all the money will go to the church. Thanks for your generosity.

Next Meeting of Church Council: The next meeting of the Church Council is tentatively scheduled for Monday September 11, 2017. If anyone has a matter they wish to bring to the attention of Council, please outline the matter in an email and forward to Stephen Jewczyk Interim Council Chair at sjewczyk@gmail.com.

BBQ in the Park: Our annual BBQ in the Park was a big success! Around 200 people came. Thanks so much to all the people who made donations, gave their time to help set up, cook, serve the food and clean up. A big thank you to Abi Schwartz and Greta Warner who sang and Oliver Dingwell who made sure all the details were covered.

PAR: What is PAR? It stands for Pre-Authorized Remittance. It means that an amount determined by you gets deducted from your bank account each month. For more information or to sign up for PAR, please contact the church office at info@cochranestreetuc.com

Congregational Email: Do you want to keep up on church news? If so we can add you to the congregational email list. Please send your email to info@cochranestreetuc.com.

Bridges to Hope: Help stock the shelves at Bridges to Hope! The need pasta, Kraft Dinner, beans, canned meat and tinned milk. Bring your items to church on Sunday. Thank you for your support.\

Church Family Picnic: Save the date! Our church family picnic will be at Rotary Sunshine Park on Sunday, September 24th, 2017 at 3:00.

NOTES FROM THE ARCHIVES

In August 1932 the church was insured for \$20,000 with Lloyd's of London. The premium cost \$50. The parsonage on Cochrane Street (the former #66 – the houses have been renumbered over the years) was insured for \$1500 and the furniture for \$500.

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS

COUGHLAN COLLEGE TRUST FUND SCHOLARSHIP

APPLICATION: The Newfoundland and Labrador Conference Investment Unit/Board of Trusts has advised that they will be accepting applications for the Coughlan College Trust Fund Scholarship. The Trust objective are to further and support the education and nurturing of members of The United Church of Canada in Newfoundland and Labrador. The scholarship is open to students who are enrolled in a degree program at Memorial University of Newfoundland or a 3-year program at College of the North Atlantic or Marine Institute.

For further information on this scholarship, please refer to the churches websitewww.cochranestreetuc.com/cochrane-street-news

Eastern Health's Pastoral Care & Ethics Department invites people grieving the loss of a loved one to join an 8-week Bereavement Information & Support Group beginning September 21, 2017. Sessions are held Thursday afternoons from 1:30 – 3:30 p.m. Location: Health Sciences Centre. For more information, or to register, please contact Robyn Whitten at 777-6959 or Paul Grimes at paul.grimes@easternhealth.ca

Grief and Bereavement Information Session: Time: 7 – 9 p.m.; Date September 12, 2017; Location Dr. L. A. Miller Centre. No registration required and open to the general public. For more information call 777-8972.

Grief and Bereavement and Support Group: Beginning September 21, 2017; Time 1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.; Runs for 8 consecutive Thursdays; Location Health Science Centre: To register call 777-6959

Burry Heights Day: Come join Burry Heights on September 16 2017 for a day of fun, food, friendship, and song, meet old friends or make new and enjoy lunch and/or supper. For more information please contact burryheights@hotmail.com 229-7883.

A Backyard Benefit for Bridges to Hope: September 23rd at Bally Haly Curling Rink opening at 6:30p.m. Price: \$100 per person To purchase tickets, visit birdgestohope.ca/events, call 722-9225, or email info@bridgestohope.ca

Wesley Church Healthy Lifestyles Programs: Healthy Lifestyles Activities will resume at Wesley Church as follows: Bridge begins at September 12 from 2-4 pm and Exercise class begins September 19 at 9:30 am

Wesley Church Fish Luncheon & Card Game: Wesley United Church will hold a fish luncheon on Friday, September 22nd, starting at 12:30 pm. Cod, salmon, dessert and coffee or tea will be served followed by Auction & Bridge. Tickets are \$20 and can be purchased by calling Pheobe at 726-1689 or Marvin at 579-7900.

Welcome to Cochrane Street United Church

Whether you are here for the first time or this is your church home – welcome to our community of faith. Following worship there is a time of fellowship.

USHERING TEAM FOR SEPTEMBER

Roger Crosbie, Jim Austin, John Perlin, Lloyd Brown, Jeff Critch, Jim Oakley

THIS WEEK AT COCHRANE STREET SEPTEMBER 11-SEPTEMBER 17

Monday: Church Council Meeting

Sunday: 11:00 AM Worship at Cochrane Street United Church

OFFICE

Office Hours: Tuesdays and Thursdays 9-12p.m

Email: info@cochranestreetuc.com

Phone: 709-722-3023

Website: www.cochranestreetuc.com

CONTACT REV. MIRIAM

Have a question or need to make an appointment? You can reach Rev. Miriam in the following ways: Email: revmiriam@cochranestreetuc.com or Cell: 709-728-8410

Like us on Facebook or Follow us on Twitter! www.facebook.com/Cochranestreetuc and @CochraneStreet